
Message from Yoshikazu Giga from University of Tokyo 

 

Dear Professor Shibata and Professor Ozawa, 

 

Congratulations on having a new institute for nonlinear PDEs. I wish I could 

attend this symposium and party to celebrate this special occasion. 

 

However, my obligation in this week prevented me to come. 

 

Having this new and unique institute we hope our researches on PDE and 

related fields become more active and have strong influence to other 

disciplines both inside and outside Waseda University. 

 

Yoshikazu Giga 

University of Tokyo 


